
 
December 1, 2009 

VIA E‐MAIL PDF  
Carl A. Dettlinger  
Air Quality Program Document Manager  
Allegheny County Health Department  
301 39th Street  
Pittsburgh, PA 15201‐1891  
 

Re: Request for Public Information Regarding Installation Permits Released for 
Public Comment on July 24 and July 31, 2009 
 

Dear Carl: 
 

Pursuant to Article XXI § 2101.07.d, the provision outlining the public’s right to 
information, the Group Against Smog and Pollution, Inc. (GASP) is formally requesting all 
information ACHD relied on in determining the cost and technical feasibility of the following 
potential Reasonably Available Control Technologies/Reasonably Available Control Measures 
for the Liberty-Clairton PM2.5 attainment demonstration: 

 

• advancing the shut down dates of US Steel Clairton Coke batteries 1, 2, and 3; 
• advancing the shut down dates of US Steel Clairton Coke batteries 7, 8, and 9;  
• requiring construction of an additional quench tower to control emissions from 

operations at the US Steel Clairton Coke facility. 
 

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact me at the above 
telephone and address. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Joe Osborne 
Legal Director 

GGRROOUUPP  AAGGAAIINNSSTT  SSMMOOGG  &&  PPOOLLLLUUTTIIOONN,,  IINNCC..  
Wightman School Community Building 

5604 Solway Street, Suite 204 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15217 

Phone: (412) 325-7382; Fax: (412) 325-7390 
Website: http://www.gasp-pgh.org  


